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11th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you should be aware, as communicated to you in a letter dated 13th December 2021, your child 
should be starting their Relationship and Sex Education curriculum in the final three weeks of this 
half term. 
 
However, I have made the decision to delay the teaching of this provision until later in the year. 
 
Relationship and Sex Education is statutory and every studnet must be given the opportunity to 
engage in the topics. I therefore feel that the delivery of this important aspect of a child's 
development should wait until the effect of Covid 19 on school attendance has declined and more 
students are able to access the provision. 
 
Therefore, we will be delivering Relationship and Sex Education in years 7 to 10 for a three week 
period starting the week beginning 9th May 2022. 
 
For more.information regarding this provision, please see the previous letter dated 13th December 
2021. 
 
If you have any queries, please call the school on 01582 611600 or 
email admin@lealands.luton.sch.uk. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. P. White 
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